
William T. O'Connor, Jr.  
Vice Piesildent, Nuclear Generation 

Fermi 2 
6400 North Dixie Hwy., Newport, Michigan 48166 
Tel 734-586-5201 Fax: 734-586-4172 

SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION DTE Energy 

January 24, 2003 
NRC-03-001 0 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

References: 1) Fermi 2 
NRC Docket No. 50-341 
NRC License No. NPF-43 

2) Letter from S. J. Collins (NRC) to Holders of Licenses for Operating 
Power Reactors (EA-02-261) dated January 7, 2003, "Issuance of 
Order for Compensatory Measures Related to Access Authorization" 

Subject: Answer to NRC Order for Compensatory Measures 
for Access Authorization in Current Threat Environment 

Enclosed is the Detroit Edison response to the NRC Order contained in Reference 2.  

If there are any questions regarding this response, please contact Mr. Norman K.  
Peterson, Manager, Nuclear Licensing at (734) 586-4258.  

Sincerely, 

William T. O'Connor, Jr.  

Attachments: (1) Answer to Commission Order of January 7, 2003 
(2) Compensatory Measures for Access Authorization in Current 

Threat Environment 

NOTICE: Attachment 2 to this letter contains "Safeguards Information". Upon 
separation of Attachment 2, this letter and Attachment I to this letter are 

"DECONTROLLED".  
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cc: J. F. Stang 
NRC Resident Office 
Regional Administrator, Region I1

(w/ Attachment 1) 
(w/ Attachments 1 and 2) 
(w/ Attachments 1 and 2)

NOTICE: Attachment 2 to this letter contains "Safeguards Information". Upon 
separation of Attachment 2, this letter and Attachment 1 to this letter are 

"DECONTROLLED".

SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION


